
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 12/24/2010 11:38:17 AM

Redacted 'Marks, Jaclyn'To:
(jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Solar PV Program - UOG Update

Hi Jaclyn,

I should have the schedule information early next week and will send to you. We can also discuss 
scheduling the check-in.

Happy holidays!

Meredith

From: Marks, Jaclyn [mailto:jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, December 24, 2010 10:35 AM 
To:l Redacted
Subject: PG&E Solar PV Program - UOG Update

I Allen, Meredith

Meredith and David,

As Sean has communicated, I will be the Solar PV Program CPUC contact going forward. Sean 
mentioned that Meredith will be sending me an email with the compliance AL and RFO timing. Also, I 
have been checking-in with the IE on the status of the UOG solicitation and project development. It 
would be great to hear from PG&E regarding the UOG program status. Let’s set up a check-in meeting 
for mid-January.

Thanks and Happy Holidays!

Jaclyn
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